From: <u>Lauren McDonald</u>

To: "Digby.Werthmuller@tvnz.co.nz"

Subject: Response to Official Information Meetings Act - Council spending on noise control in Dunedin

Date: Tuesday, 9 February 2021 04:21:00 p.m.

Dear Digby

I am responding to your information request received on 19 January 2021, of Council spending on noise control in Dunedin from the start of 2019 through to the end of 2020.

I advise that the total paid for the contracted services for the 2019 year was \$138,867.88. The average fee per call out was \$34.44.

The total paid for the contracted services for the 2020 year was \$155,081.06. The average fee per call out was \$40.48.

I trust that this is the information you are seeking.

Yours sincerely

Lauren McDonald

Governance Support Officer CORPORATE SERVICES GROUP

P 03 4774000 | DD 03 474 3428 | E lauren.mcdonald@dcc.govt.nz
Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054
New Zealand
www.dunedin.govt.nz